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CONFERENCE ON RUSSELL STUDIES AT MCMASTER

A call for papers was placed in the last issue ofRussell for the first part ofa
conference in two parts, jointly sponsored by the Bertrand Russell
Editorial Project and the Institute for the History and Philosophy of
Science and Technology (University ofToronto). The following scholars
have accepted invitations to speak at the first part of the conference on
Russell's non-technical writings prior to 1918:

Dr. S. P. Rosenbaum, Department of English, University of Toronto, on
Russell and Bloomsbury;
Dr. Kirk Willis, Department of History, University of Georgia, on Russell's
early views on religion;
Dr. Thomas C. Kennedy, Department of History, University ofArkansas, on
Russell and pacifism;
Dr. Brian Harrison, Corpus Christi College, Oxford University, on Russell
and suffrage;
Dr. Peter Clarke, St. John's College, Cambridge University, on Russell and
liberalism.
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Other topics still subject to confirmation include: his aesthetic views
prior to 1900, the development of his ethic, his "conversion" experience
and his relationship with his brother, Frank.

The first part of the conference is scheduled for 24-25 June 1983 at
McMaster. Further details about the programme will appear in the next
issue of Russell. Persons wishing to give papers at the first part are
reminded to submit them for consideration by 1 March 1983 to: Secret­
ary, The Bertrand Russell Editorial Project, TSH-719, McMaster Uni­
versity, Hamilton, Ontario, L8s 4M2.




